
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BPS P&C Association Funding Request Form 
All Funding Request Forms to be sent to balmainpspc@gmail.com a week prior to 
monthly P&C meetings to be tabled for discussion. Please note no funding requests 
will be agreed to without completion of this form. 
 
Name of Project/ Resource required:  Year 6 Graduation Celebrations 

Summary of project benefits. Please provide 
a short summary of the benefits the funding 
will bring to the school and our students. 

To celebrate the graduating class of the 
school and to give them a memorable send 
off 

Name and contact details. You must be a 
parent or carer; Principal or teacher. 

  Van Allen & Felicity Bowman, parents of 
Clancy and Nina in 6B. Felicity is also the 
school’s dedicated visual art teacher. 
van.hl.allen@gmail.com 

 
What amount needs to be funded by the 
P&C this year? This is the amount that will be 
allocated in the P&C budget if the project 
proceeds. Please also include any non- 
monetary support required (e.g. volunteers). 

 $1500 

Is ongoing funding required in future 
years? Provide details of what ongoing 
funding is needed, please include an estimate 
of maintenance costs if applicable. 

 
Yes – as an enduring gift to 
celebrate the graduating class. 
$1500 

Will some of the cost be funded in other 
ways? List any anticipated grants, donations 
etc. 

 
The majority of the event will be fundraised by 
year 6 parents & students. Annual budget has 
been averaging $10,000 

Is the funding request time critical? Would 
the school miss out on a significant opportunity 
if this project is not funded immediately? Can 
the request be included within the school 
resource fees in the following year? 

The funding amount would usually be 
asked for in Term 4, or perhaps the end of 
Term 1/beginning of Term 2 if a deposit is 
required to hold the date 

Is there any further information you would 
like to add? 

 Please refer to email from Van Allen this 
document is attached to (sent to the P&C 
24.03.24) 
 
 
 

 


